
Tuesday, April 29, 2025 

All ALA Members 
The Arrowhead Woods 

RE: The Hidden Danger of the AWAC, Inc. “Ballot” which in reality is a Power of Attorney. 

Dear ALA Member: 

What will it cost us to allow AWAC, Inc. to continue indefinitely? I assure you, the price 
will be astronomical if homeowners grant them unlimited, eternal control to interpret and enforce 
our Covenants, Conditions & Restrictions (CC&Rs). 

AWAC, Inc. is a private, self-appointed organization that sets exorbitant fees and fines while 
compelling property owners to comply with their demands in Arrowhead Woods. AWAC, Inc. is not 
accountable to property owners in any way. Property owners can’t elect or remove board members. 
AWAC is NOT an HOA where property owners create and enforce their rules and fees. 

The CC&Rs do not afford fees and fines other than a $50 plan review fee for certain tracts. 
AWAC, Inc. unilaterally created mandatory permit contracts, fees and fines without the approval of 
the homeowners. These contracts, fees and fines are not mentioned in the original CC&Rs.  

AWAC, Inc. now requires homeowners to sign a one-sided contract as part of the permit 
process for just about anything you want to do with your property. In other words, you can’t get a 
permit without signing AWAC, Inc.’s contract. AWAC, Inc.’s permit application contract states that 
fines will be imposed at their sole discretion. Cumulatively, fines can easily surge past $50,000. For 
instance, there's a staggering $25,000 fine for merely painting your house without a permit. None of 
this exists in the CC&Rs.  

In summary, the cost of allowing AWAC, Inc. to continue is like signing over a blank check. 
AWAC, Inc. alleges to call all the shots, interprets the CC&Rs, and sets the fees and fines – all 
without property owner approval. Signing AWAC, Inc.’s “ballot” is giving them control indefinitely 
and their financial exploitation of Arrowhead Woods homeowners will only escalate.  

I strongly urge all property owners in the Woods NOT to sign it. Let’s put an end to this 
madness. 

Yours, 

Ana Rojas 
ana@comfycommuter.com 

P.S. Please feel free to contact me at the email above if you would like to be updated on this issue.






